
 

 

 

 

1 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Year 11 Assessment Window 2 

 

Assessment Window 2 will take place from Monday 28 February - Friday 11 March inclusive. During 

this time, Year 11 students will sit English, Maths, Science and Religious Studies assessment papers in 

the assessment hall. All other subjects will conduct in-class assessments during the two-week 

window.  

 

Students will be provided with a personalised assessment timetable prior to half-term. All subjects 

will be assessed. When not in an assessment, students will follow their usual timetable.  

 

For core morning assessments, students will be required to register in their tutor rooms from 

8:15am. Over the coming weeks, students will be given additional information during registration. 

 

Core subject assessments which are sat by all students at the same time, are scheduled as follows: 

 

Date Line up time Assessment Time Subject 

Monday 28 February 10.00am 10.30am-12.15pm Religious Studies 

Tuesday 1 March 1.00pm 1.30pm-3.00pm English Literature Paper 1 

Wednesday 2 March 8.15am 8.45am-10.15am Maths Paper 1 (Non calculator) 

Thursday 3 March 8.15am 8.45am-10.30am Chemistry 

Friday 4 March 8.15am 8.45am-10.15am English Literature Paper 2 

Monday 7 March 8.15am 8.45am-10.15am Maths Paper 2 (Calculator) 

Tuesday 8 March 10.00am 10.30am-12.15pm Biology 

Wednesday 9 March 1.00pm 1.30pm-3.15pm Physics 

Friday 11 March 1.00pm 1.30pm-3.15pm Maths Paper 3 (Calculator) 

 

Students MUST: 

 Arrive at their line-up location 30 minutes before the start of an assessment as stated 

above.  

 Wear correct school uniform.   

 Arrive with the correct equipment - students will not be loaned any equipment. Students 

must write in BLACK pen for their examinations. 

 Bring lunch and snacks to school as their breaks may be different to the opening times of the 

school restaurant. 

 

Assessment hall rules: 

 Students are NOT permitted to take any coats, bags, scarves, watches, or mobile phones 

into the assessment hall. Only clear bottles (with no markings whatsoever - including 

measurements) which contain water will be allowed into the assessment hall. 

 Students who behave in an unacceptable way will be removed from the assessment and they 

will score zero. 



 

 

 

 

 If your child is going to be absent through illness, please phone to report his/her absence 

using the absence line. 

 

For in-class assessments, all mobile phones, smart watches, and other personal electronic devices 

should be switched off and placed inside bags. 

 

As explained to students before the December Assessments, should public exams be cancelled in the 

Summer, these assessments will form a part of the evidence used for TAGs (Teacher Assessed 

Grades). With this in mind, students should make every effort to sit them, which will allow them to 

demonstrate the progress they have made. 

 

 

Easter Revision 

 

In our continuing effort to support students with their preparation for GCSEs, we will be running an 

Easter Revision programme at school from Monday 4 April until Friday 8 April inclusive.  All sessions 

are by invitation only and these will be sent out after half term. 

 

If you have any further queries or concerns, please contact either Mrs Seddon in the examination 

office or me. 

 

Yours faithfully  

 
Mr R Smith 

Head of Learning Year 11     


